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Dear Candidate,

I am delighted that you have shown interest in the post of part-time class teacher at St Paul’s CE Primary.

St Paul’s Church of England school is rooted in the heart of the local community and serves a diverse community.  In my fourteenth year of headship, I am hugely proud to be the Headteacher of our small, friendly primary school and to lead a staff team who work incredibly hard to create a ‘family feel’ for our pupils and families. We believe our school is a very special place and very much look forward to welcoming you if you wish to visit us and find out more. Visitors often remark on the positive feel of our school and the warm welcome which they receive when they visit. 

St Paul’s is located centrally with excellent transport links and the sights and sounds of London are easily accessible. We benefit from strong input from St. Paul’s church which is located nearby. Although we welcome children from all faiths, our mission statement ‘Living, Loving & Learning Together’ is rooted in Christian values of compassion, forgiveness, justice and thankfulness. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]We are looking for a Year 1 class teacher to cover a maternity leave, who is positive, warm, committed to high quality learning and teaching and would enjoy working as part of an enthusiastic, dedicated and highly motivated team. It is very important to us that the successful candidate can motivate and support our Year 1 class, in line with our school values in order to continue the excellent progress they have made, despite lockdown. This is a part time maternity cover and the postholder would be working with an existing member of staff to share the duties of this post. 

Please note closing dates and times in the advertisement. 

For your information, when completing your application, I urge you to write closely to the person specification, giving details of your interests, experiences and strengths. On behalf of the governors of the school, I would like to thank you again for your interest in this position and in the school and I very much look forward to receiving your completed application.

Yours sincerely,
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Claire Fletcher
Headteacher
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Headteacher Claire Fletcher
Deputy Headteacher Kirsty Ross

Worlidge Street
Hammersmith
London W6 9BP

T: 020 8748 4951
F: 0871 266 8876
admin@stpauls.lbhf.sch.uk
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